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Dear Children, 

It is lovely to be able to say, after all these weeks: welcome back! We have 

missed you a great deal but hope that you have all been keeping safe and 

well at home. 

In the next few weeks, some of you will start to come back to school. 

Your teachers have been working hard to make sure that everything is as 

safe as possible. School is going to be a bit different for a while, but we 

will still be able to do lots of learning together and we will all enjoy our 

time together.   

In this booklet, we will try to explain some of the basics that you will 

need to know, ready for when you come back to school. 

See you soon! 

Mr Crossland and all the staff at Kessingland C of E Primary Academy 



     

     

Green Bubbles 

Information about the things that you can do 

safely 

 

 

Red Bubbles 

Rules to keep us safe 

 

 

Blue Bubbles 

Fun facts about bubbles – just because it 

makes this book more interesting! 

 

  



What is Bubble School? 

We have decided to call this Bubble School because you will 

all be in small groups called bubbles! You will do everything 

with your bubble – learn, play and eat. 

     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Every bubble will 

have its own 

teacher and 

teaching assistant. 

 



In My Classroom 

Every bubble will have their own classroom. You will spend 

most of the day in your classroom and your teacher will 

make it very clear what you can and can’t do. Here are a few 

tips to get you started… 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

There will be lots 

of fun activities 

just like before, 

but there will be 

fewer toys. 

 



My Equipment 

In Reception and Nursery, the equipment will be used by all 

of the children in your bubble and the adults will clean it all 

every day. 

  



Break Time and Lunch 

At Bubble School you will still have lots of time outside.  

 

  



Going to the Toilet 

Each bubble will have their own toilets to use. We all need 

to make sure that we remember the rules about good 

hygiene. 

  



  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

There is a lovely video on YouTube that may help your child 

understand some of the changes and prepare them for 

coming back to school. 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=dnQKQgIaBug  

 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=dnQKQgIaBug

